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UNB Law Updates
& Opportunities

 
Orientation has wrapped up and a big thank you is owed to the 2018 Orientation Committee. Months of hard work goes
into welcoming the new members of our community and it couldn't be done without the dedicated effort of all those who
made it happen!

1. Nominations for LSS Elections Close September 18th, 5:00pm
2. Lock's Scheduled for Cutting September 20th, 11:30am
3. International Law Society 1L Applications September 20th, 2018
4. Wine vs Beer Mixer September 20th, 9:00pm
5. Children's Law Society Sports Day September 22nd, 2:00pm
6. LSS Annual General Meeting September 27th, 11:30am
7. Ludlow Golf Tournament September 29th, 1:30pm
8. LSS fees are Due (go to the bookstore to pay)

Keep up with LSS Calendar for events not covered here, and add your club/society events to the calendar by clicking
'Submit Event' and completing the form.

Nomination Period is open!
 

Make sure to get your applications in by 5:00pm on September 18th. 
There will be mandatory information session that same day. Applications are in your email, on the website, and can be
picked up and dropped off on the LSS door.
Voting will take place on September 26th and 27th from 11:30am-1:30pm in the lobby.

For more information on the election and positions you can contact your CRO Tanisha Connolly. 

Learn More

https://html2pdf.com/files/xeq86u8t8udz458y/o_1cnh9thqcq161riq7il20u1tr6a/*%7CARCHIVE%7C*
http://unblss.com
https://www.unblss.com/events
https://www.unblss.com/fall2018elections
https://www.unblss.com/fall2018elections
mailto:tconnoll@unb.ca?subject=LSS%20Election
https://www.unblss.com/club-directory
https://twitter.com/UNBLawStudents
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1677288405824952/
http://unblss.com


Lock Cutting
September 20th, 11:30am

Any unidentified locks will be cut. Ensure that your name is on the sheet if you currently have a lock on a locker.
 

International Law Society 
Applications are due September 20th

The International Law Society Executive Committee is currently looking for three 1L students to replace graduating
members. All interested 1L students are invited to submit their resume and cover letter to unblaw.ils@gmail.com by
September 20th. 

 
 

Learn More

https://www.unblss.com/opportunities
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/dcc5883a4c0da226a230bb47e/files/1a4b63bd-5613-4b31-ad13-2147eb774d55/41651292_1101915089987297_3025973793412612096_o.pdf


Beer v. Wine Annual Fall Mixer
September 20th, 9:00pm

 
The first social event of the year is just days away, Beer vs Wine Night at Grimross Brewing Co!
TICKETS
Tickets will be $15 and include a drink ticket for a pint, 12oz cider or glass of wine. 
Tickets will be sold in the lobby from 11:30AM to 12:20PM on September 18 and 20. 
Tickets are $20 on the night of the event and DO NOT include a drink ticket. 
Tickets can always be bought via etransfer to unblawsocial@gmail.com password winebeer. 

   
2nd Annual Sports Day!

Saturday September 22nd, 2:00pm-4:00pm.
Team roster sign ups will close Wednesday, September 19th.

The UNB Childrens Law Society will be hosting its second annual SPORTS DAY!!
Are you worried you're not athletic enough to compete against your fellow Ludlow peers?! Don't fret! The event will
consist of a multitude of nostalgic, easy and fun games from your childhood!

Grab your friends, dress up in your team colour and bring your spirit! Points will be awarded to teams after each game!

Sign up your team of 8 (max) by voting on the poll in this group! 

Hope to see you all there!
 

https://www.facebook.com/events/2156434414570864/
https://www.facebook.com/events/2050268178618089/
https://www.facebook.com/events/2050268178618089/


LSS Annual General Meeting
The LSS AGM happening on Thursday September 27th at 11:30am in Room 2A.  Prior to the meeting the proposed
budget that will be presented for approval will be circulated via email.
It is imperative that at least 50 students attend so that we make quorum for the meeting.  No coincidence, there
will be pizza & garlic fingers for those attending!

Ludlow Golf Tournament
September 29nd, 1:30pm 

This year, the Ludlow Golf Tournament will be on September 29th at the Gagetown Golf Course!
Sign-up sheets will be available, contact Matthew Orrell for more information.

LSS Fees are Due
ALL STUDENTS, (including visiting students) must go to the bookstore and pay their $60 LSS fee. 

Many students have yet to pay. We understand it's easy to forget, but your fees are what funds the events,
clubs, societies that make student life here so vibrant.  
Please make the extra effort today to head down to pay and cross your name off of that list!
We will begin contacting those students who have yet to pay beginning November 1st.
Thank you.

mailto:morrell@unb.ca?subject=Ludlow%20Golf%20Tournament
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